
Dear Kristin and Tom,

I would like to offer my deep condolence to your family as I just knew about the tragedy of Carson today.  I am relieved that you are 
able to overcome the tragedy by advocating the anti-bullying and cyberbullying legislation.  I fully support your endeavors to fight 
against bullying and cyberbullying in schools.  I believe family involvement is one of the effective anti-bullying and cyberbullying 
measures.  This legislation would clear the obstacle for family involvement.  Please let me know if I am of any help.  

Best regards,

Zhunquin Wang


